
June 14, 2006

ADDENDUM NO.4

Bid #64-06
Portsmouth Police Department Recording System

Portsmouth Police Department
PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE

______________________________________________
NOTICE TO ALL BIDDERS

The attention of all vendors submitting bids for the “Police Department Recording
System” scheduled to be submitted on June 19, 2006 @ 2:00 p.m.

This addendum #4 will become part of the original bid.

Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum within your proposal.  Failure to do so
may subject a bidder to disqualification.

Addendum #4 consists of questions asked and answered provided by the Police
Department.  The questions and answers are as follows:

Questions:

What is the existing LAN infrastructure at each site?

What is the WAN infrastructure between the 2 sites as well as the bandwidth?

What is the monthly call volume at the 2 sites?

Answers:

100mb LAN at both sites, connected by a 1GB fiber WAN.

Call volume is a hard number to nail down. At the RDC, monthly call volume will
be small, because it is the back up center.   At the Primary center, we handle
approximately 3700-3800 calls for service, we do not have the ability to track or
count telephone or radio traffic.
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